
 

 
 

1 November 2021 
 
To the Resident        
 
Footpath Renewal Project  
 
Foreman Street, Tempe  
(Between Unwins Bridge Rd and Princes Hwy – both sides) 
 
Inner West Council’s contractor State Civil P/L will be renewing the existing concrete 
footpath and extending existing tree pits where possible. Work will commence in 
your street on Monday 8 November 2021. The works are expected to take two 
weeks to complete, weather permitting. 

 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. During construction, 
please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Ali Jhapham - Project Manager 
M: 0450 800 610   E: Ali@StateCivil.com.au 
 
Council Project Officer: Peter Fairburn  
Ph: 8595 2442 between 8.30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 
 
 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any 
inconvenience caused.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Peter Fairburn | Project Officer 
Inner West Council 
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